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PMTurkeyCOLPEm Resource

From: Franzone, Steve <Steve.Franzone@fpl.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 12:08 PM
To: Comar, Manny
Cc: TurkeyCOL Resource
Subject: [External_Sender] FW: Incorrect Address on Letter Addressed to Mano Nazar
Attachments: 20161127231601304.pdf

Sorry, I did not realized he has officially moved out to the new facility.  I also just realized my address and Bill's address is 
the old address and needs to be updated.   It is the same as Mano's new address but the mailstop is different (see 
below). 
 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Mail Stop: IM2/JW 
15430 Endeavor Drive 
Jupiter, FL 33478 
 
I will talk with Fleet Licensing to see how we officially update the address. 
Thanks 
Steve Franzone 
NNP Licensing Manager - COLA 
"A little more persistence, a little more effort, and what seemed hopeless failure may turn to glorious success." ~ Elbert 
Hubbard  
561.904.3793 (office) 
754.204.5996 (cell) 
"This transmission is intended to be delivered only to the named addressee(s) and may contain information that is 
confidential and /or legally privileged.  If this information is received by anyone other than the named addressee(s), the 
recipient should immediately notify the sender by E-MAIL and by telephone (561.904.3793) and permanently delete the 
original and any copy, including printout of the information.  In no event shall this material be read, used, copied, 
reproduced, stored or retained by anyone other than the named addressee(s), except with the express consent of the 
sender or the named addressee(s). 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brown, Alison  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 12:00 PM 
To: 'francis.akstulewicz@nrc.gov' 
Cc: Franzone, Steve 
Subject: Incorrect Address on Letter Addressed to Mano Nazar 
 
Mr. Akstulewicz, 
 
Attached is a copy of the 11/10/16 letter recently received, addressed to Mr. Mano K. Nazar. 
 
On the attached, is Mr. Nazar's old address, as we have recently moved, since September 2016.  Please update his 
address to the following: 
 
Mr. Mano K. Nazar 
President and Chief Nuclear Officer 



2

Florida Power & Light Company 
Mail Stop: NT3/JW 
15430 Endeavor Drive 
Jupiter, FL 33478 
 
Thank you, 
Alison 
 
 
________________________________ 
Alison Brown 
Nuclear Licensing | Florida Power & Light Co. 
(561) 304-6243 
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